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1 AGM Meeting 

Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on Tuesday, 19th August at 11:45 AM. 

All committee positions will be open for nomination. A nomination form will be available 
from your division representative. Nominations for any position on the committee is 
welcome on the day of our meeting. 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to Helen Coleman, who is stepping down 
from her role as Vice President, as well as to our division representatives: 

• Kate Evans and Maurine Upton (Division 2A) 
• Cathy Norris (Division 2B) 

Thank you, ladies, for your outstanding dedication and the behind-the-scenes work that 
ensures we all make it onto the court each week. Your efforts have been truly 
appreciated! 

2 Membership fees 

As a result of an increase in membership fees from Badminton Hobart, we have made 
the difficult decision to adjust our own annual membership fee accordingly. 

The new membership fee is $30.00 for the year and is now due. We kindly ask that all 
payments be made by 31st August 2025. 

You can pay: 

• In cash to your division representative 
• Via direct deposit (banking details are provided below) 

If you have any questions about this change, you're welcome to raise them at the 
upcoming AGM. 

BSB                      017 214 
Account No      6505 65513 
*Please put your name as the reference 



 
3 2025–26 Membership form  

Our new membership form for the 2025–26 period is now available. You can complete it 
online via our website, or pick up a paper copy from your divisional rep. Click here to go 
to the online version. 

We kindly ask all members to fill out the form so we can keep your details up to date. 

A huge thank you to Sophie Fazackerley for all her fantastic work behind the scenes on 
our website. 

4 Fill ins  

A heartfelt thank you to all our members who regularly step in for absent players due to 
holidays, illness, or other commitments. Your flexibility and team spirit help keep our 
rosters running smoothly, we truly appreciate your support! 

5 Thank You to Our 2024–25 Committee 

We extend our sincere thanks to the entire committee for the 2024–25 year, who have 
worked tirelessly over the past 12 months. Committee roles can often go unrecognised, 
but we want to acknowledge and celebrate the dedication and effort of those who have 
stepped up to support the future of our association. Your behind-the-scenes 
contributions are deeply valued, thank you! 

 

 

*Pic of current committee at our last meeting 23rd July* 

https://hlbatasmania.wixsite.com/hlba


 


